
PUBLIC NOTICE 

   

DATE:  October 19, 2023 

TO: Residents of Dillingham 

FROM: Bristol Engineering Services Company 

RE: Nerka Subdivision Roadway Improvements – Public Notice of Construction Update 2023-2024
 

Project:  The Nerka Roadway Improvements project has transitioned into winter shutdown and will resume in 

Summer 2024. Clearing of right of ways and select utility easements, and utility relocation is complete. 

Rehabilitation of Nerka Drive, Nerka Loop Road and Widgeon Lane is near completion, except for the top layer 

of aggregate base course, asphalt pavement, and traffic markings.  

Schedule:  Construction to resume in Summer 2024.  Schedule details to be determined. 

Stakeholders:  City of Dillingham and Curyung Tribal Council (owners), JJC Enterprises (contractor), Bristol 

Engineering Services, LLC (engineer).

 

Contact:  Please direct all questions, comments, or concerns to the Engineer. 

Isaac Pearson, P.E. 

Engineer 

Bristol Engineering Services Company LLC 

Phone: (907) 743-9313 

Mobile: (907) 351-1545 

ipearson@bristol-companies.com 

Jayme Perkins, EIT 

Resident Project Representative 

Bristol Engineering Services Company LLC 

Project Mobile: (907) 717-4397 

jperkins@bristol-companies.com
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